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‘Omnia Pro Bono – For the Good of All’ 
 

NEWSLETTER 

Friday, 23 November 2018 
Week 6 Term 4 

 
  

Monday  26 November   Year 5 Leadership Speeches  
Wednesday  28 November   Combined Scripture Service  
     Author Visit – Bruce Pickworth 
     School Council Meeting 

P&C Meeting  
 Thursday 29 November  Showcase afternoon (2:15pm – 3pm) 

Friday   30 November   Dance2BFit (Years 5 and 6)  
Friday   30 November   P&C Family Fun Night – pre-order wristbands now! 
Tuesday    4 December   Band Performance (Final band tutorials)  
Thursday    6 December   Parent Helpers Thank You Lunch (1pm)  
Friday     7 December   Dance2BFit (Years 5 and 6)  
Monday  10 December   Leadership Candidates Speech to school  
Tuesday  11 December  Presentation Night rehearsal  
Wednesday  12 December   Presentation Night rehearsal  
Thursday  13 December   PRESENTATION NIGHT PERFORMANCE  
Monday  17 December   Party Day  
Monday  17 December   Talent Quest  
Tuesday  18 December   Year 6 Graduation Assembly (morning) 

Year 6 Farewell Dinner 
Wednesday  19 December  Students Last Day  

 
Showcase – Open Classrooms - Thursday, 29 November, Week 7 at 2:15pm 

On Thursday, 29 November, Week 7 at 2:15pm, we would like to invite parents into the rooms prior to 
home time to view work that the students have recently completed in their rooms. Our senior classes will 
be in the hall and all other classes in classrooms. This informal afternoon will allow students to show you 
some of the work they have completed and for you and your child to actively communicate about their 
learning. You are welcome to visit the year 5 rooms and the year 2 room to see robotics at work. 
 
Parent Survey 

We appreciate the continued support of the school, its students and staff that our school community 
provide throughout the year. It is that time of year to review our practices and make adjustments for the 
coming year. We would appreciate your views and ideas. I ask that you spend 5 mins to complete the 
following survey. If you do not want to comment please place an X in the box.  
Survey link https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/BMLTH99 
  
The results of the survey will be used by staff to improve Burnside and offer the very best programs that 
we can for the students.  
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
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Movie Makers 
What an amazing evening at Cumberland High School where our student finalists of Movie Makers 
competed in the COSfest Movie festival. I would like to acknowledge and thank Mechel Pikoulas – 
Principal of Cumberland High school and her team for supporting this great event. The results for the 
evenings was K-2 division – Highly Commended Burnside PS, 3-4division – 1st place Burnside PS, 5-6 
division 1st place Burnside PS – Congratulations to all students! Thank you Mrs Barrett, Miss Parish and 
Miss Smart for supporting the students.  

  

  

   
 
Parent/ Community Helper Lunch 
In recognition to our many wonderful parent helpers, and as a thank you for the 
important work you do for our school and our students, I invite you to a lunch the 
school will be hosting on Thursday 6th December at 1pm.  The staff and I look 
forward to enjoying lunch with you on the day.  
 
For catering purpose please notify the office if you will be attending this luncheon either by note or email 
by Thursday, 29 November. 
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Keeping Children Safe 
Keeping students safe is a priority of our work. But there are safety practices that you can encourage with 
your children outside the school setting. 

• Never stand alone waiting to be picked up. Stay close to other groups so help is close. 
• Always have safe places to take refuge when walking home e.g. shops, schools, neighbours etc 
• Never enter public toilets alone. 
• Be prepared to say ‘Go away – I don’t know you – leave me alone.’ If a stranger approaches you. 
 

Library News 
All library books Due BACK NOW! 

This term Stage 2 students have been studying the PRC book The Godwits, with Mrs 
Spies. The author, Bruce Pickworth who is a former teacher, has been a bird watcher, a 
natural history advocate and committed conservationist all his life. He has kindly offered to 
come to Burnside, free of charge, to talk to the students on Wednesday 28th November. 
Students will be able to purchase this wonderful book for $10 - much cheaper than the retail 
price. Please return the note to the office if you would like to purchase this book. 
 

Assembly Awards 

Week 5 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Week 6 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Peer Reading 
Our younger students enjoy the opportunity to read to the senior students during the lining up time after 
lunch each day. This provides students with another opportunity to engage with the reading process. 
Thank you to our year 6 students for displaying their leadership skills with this important school event. 

  
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Year 6 CPR Awareness training 

  

  
 

This week Year 6 completed an awareness training course for CPR and first aid. Thank you to the P&C 
for funding this important program. 
 
Notes to return 
 
Years 3 and 4 only - Author Note (only if purchasing a book)   By  Wednesday, 28 November 
Thank You Lunch Invitation           RSVP by  Thursday, 29 November 
Family Fun Night Wristbands -  Pre-Order $20 each       Due by  Thursday 29 November 



  



Family Fun Night 
Friday, 30 November





STUDENTS LEAVING OR RETURNING LATE TO SCHOOL IN 2018 
 

PLEASE RETURN TO THE OFFICE 
 
 

K – 5 STUDENTS NOT RETURNING TO  
BURNSIDE PUBLIC SCHOOL IN 2019 

 
To: The Principal, Burnside Public School 

    My child / children will not be attending Burnside Public School in 2019. 

Student Name:  __________________________________ Class:  __________  

Student Name:  __________________________________ Class:  __________  

Student Name:  __________________________________ Class:  __________  

 

Last day of attendance:   ______________________________________________ 

Name of new school:    ______________________________________________ 

 

Signature:   _________________________________   Date:  ___________ 
                                                  (Parent/Caregiver) 
 
 

 

STUDENTS RETURNING LATE TO SCHOOL IN 2018 
To: The Principal, Burnside Public School 

    My child / children will be returning late to Burnside Public School because: 

 _______________________________________________________________ 

 
The anticipated date of return is:  __________________________________________ 

Student Name:  __________________________________ Class:  __________  

Student Name:  __________________________________ Class:  __________  

Student Name:  __________________________________ Class:  __________  

 

Signature:      __________________________________  Date:  ___________ 
                                                  (Parent/Caregiver) 
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